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Please consider the safety of our children. 

 

A previous sex offender, pedophile, who is homeless doesn't have an address to 

register they just set up permanent camp on a public sidewalk by your elementary 

school where your kids and grandkids go.  They wouldn't be registered living there, 

they are homeless and don't have to show their credentials to you and if you dare ask 

them it's harassment and they will sue you. 

 

We need to protect our children.  Please vote no on this very dangerous piece of 

legislation. 


